
Dear Ian:

Just received your letter m ailed May 23rd on account of 
forwarding. Your address was as follows:

William F, Wreden 
1105 E l Valporiso 
San M ateo, California

The actual address is;

W illiam F. Wreden 
1105 Valparaiso Avenue 
Menlo Park, California

By devious m eans, someone directed th is letter to me so that 
I received it via slow dog train. I am sorry that I did not get it before.

A s till better address for speed i s ;

William F. Wreden 
Bos 56
Palo Alto, California

1 have written the editor of the San Luis Obispo County 
Telegram-Tribune and if he is  pleased with it, it w ill undoubtedly appear 
soon. Did you receive die b ill fur die shells? 1 presume you did not wish 
any more shells or 1 would have heard from you.

Sincerely,

WPWtF


